Magaoax, Zhoxdell

From: Magaoay, Zhoydell
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2023 1:11 PM
Subject: FW: Bus service on Nuuanu Pali

From: Russell Tong <rtaloha@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, August 11, 2023 9:52 AM

To: NB Testimony <nbtestimony@honolulu.gov>
Subject: Bus service on Nuuanu Pali

CAUTION: Email received from an EXTERNAL sender. Please confirm the content is safe prior to opening attachments
or links.

| would like the Bus to at least serve our area to lower portion of Nuuanu Pali drive.
_ To catch the 65,660r 67 bus is difficult and dangerous to cross Pali hwy during peak traffic. Lights and crosswalks aren’t
available.



